
Message 

From: 
Sent : 

Paul Bonwick [paulbonwick@compenso.ca] 

1/13/2012 4:36:15 PM 

ALE0001394 

To: 
Subject: 

John Glicksman [/O=POWERSTREAM/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JOHN .GLICKSMAN] 

Coll us 

Hi John: I thought I would provide you a brief message rapping up the act1v1t1es for end of the week. 
Ed and his consulting team appear very pleased with the progress and working relationship as they close 
out the last details on the agreement. 
council continues to be fully on board. 
The CAO attempted to cause some problems in the middle of the week, requesting the Town lawyer to add 
some last minute items that were contrary to the ongoing discussion and agreement. The CAO has since 
been engaged at the political level and has a very clear understanding of the level of support expected 
at this late date. No more problems expected. 
Ed and I will meet Tuesday morning to discuss the presentation to Council Monday evening for the purpose 
of establishing the date for authorization motion . I will follow up with you on Tuesday. 
Please call if you have any questions. 
Best wishes for a good weekend! 
Kind Regards, 
Paul 
Sincerley, 
Hon. Paul Bonwick P.C. 
-sent from my Blackberry. 


